
 

Highways Committee

Wednesday 25 January 2017 at 7.00 pm
Board Room 2 - Brent Civic Centre, Engineers Way, 
Wembley HA9 0FJ

Membership:

Members                                                        Substitutes:
Councillors:                                                     Councillors: Butt, McLennan and Miller
Southwood (Chair)
Tatler (Vice-Chair)
Farah
Hirani
W Mitchell Murray

For further information contact: Tom Welsh, Governance Officer
020 8937 6607,  tom.welsh@brent.gov.uk

For electronic copies of minutes, reports and agendas, and to be alerted when the 
minutes of this meeting have been published visit democracy.brent.gov.uk

The press and public are welcome to attend this meeting
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Agenda
Introductions, if appropriate.

Apologies for absence and clarification of alternate members

Item Page

1 Apologies for Absence and Substitutions (where applicable) 

To receive any apologies for absence and substitutions from Members.  

2 Declarations of Interests 

In accordance with the Members’ Code of Conduct, Councillors are 
invited to declare any disclosable pecuniary interests, or other interest, 
and the nature of it, in relation to any item on the agenda. 

3 Minutes of the Previous Meeting 1 - 4

To confirm as a correct record, the attached minutes of the meeting of the 
Highways Committee, held on 26 October 2016.

4 Matters Arising (If Any) 

To address any matters arising (if any).

5 Deputations (If Any) 

To hear any deputations received from members of the public in 
accordance with Standing Order 60.

6 Medway Gardens Petition 5 - 14

This report discusses a petition received from residents of Medway 
Gardens in Sudbury regarding the proposed pavement reconstruction. 
The work was postponed pending the hearing of the petition. 

Ward Affected: Sudbury Contact Officer: Tony Kennedy, Head 
of Highways and Infrastructure
Tel: 020 8937 5151
tony.kennedy@brent.gov.uk

mailto:tony.kennedy@brent.gov.uk
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7 Wembley Stadium Protected Parking Scheme, and Associated 
Controlled Parking Zones (CPZs): Off Peak Visitor Permits 

15 - 24

Some outstanding Executive decisions from 2013, relating to the 
Wembley Event Day zone (including implications for visitor permits in 
CPZs W zone, E zone and T zone used during off peak parking hours) 
have not yet been implemented. This briefing paper identifies the 
Executive decisions, the decision making rationale at the time and the 
current context, and seeks a decision from Highways Committee on how 
to proceed. The report also provides a progress update on implementing 
Executive-agreed changes to business permits.

Ward Affected: Alperton; 
Stonebridge; 
Tokyngton; 
Wembley 
Central

Contact Officer: Gavin F Moore, Head 
of Parking and Lighting

Tel: 020 8937 2979
gavin.f.moore@brent.gov.uk

8 Any Other Urgent Business 

Notice of items to be raised under this heading must be given in writing to 
the Head of Executive and Member Services or his representative before 
the meeting in accordance with Standing Order 64.

9 Date of Next Meeting 

The next meeting of the Highways Committee is scheduled for 27 March 
2017.

 Please remember to switch your mobile phone to silent during the 
meeting.

 The meeting room is accessible by lift and seats will be provided for 
members of the public.

mailto:gavin.f.moore@brent.gov.uk

